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ADVENT PROJECT: SALE OF TOTE BAG 

Church of the Holy Cross and 
Church of Our Lady of Perpetual 
Succour, in collaboration with 
Canossaville Children and 
Community Services, managed by 
Canossian nuns to support Children with hearing 
loss and/or multiple disabilities. 

To purchase the tote bag, you can 
either walk-in to the Church office 
(from 9am to 5pm), scan the QR 
code or click on the link  

https://tinyurl.com/adventtotebag 

 PROJECT G.O.D. 2021                                                                   

1. RUN or WALK                                                        
Sat 4 Dec 5pm and/or Sat 11 Dec at 8.30am            
Venue: Meet Church Foyer                                 
Register: ($10) Booth outside or  via           
https://tinyurl.com/3pyzt2zh  

2. Advent Charity Show                                        
Contribute a prayer offering at Advent Wreath 

next to the Grotto Join us every Sat of Advent 
at 8pm(45mins) on Zoom for fellowship. 
Zoom ID: 849 2555 0558     PW: faithinact 

REJOICE! WELCOME! 
Three weeks ago, on 13 November, Holy Cross 
was blessed with the addition of 20 newly   
baptised and confirmed individuals, who began 
their RCIA journey in Feb this year.  We         
congratulate these new Catholics and pray that 
they will be fully supported by the community 
as they continue their walk in discipleship of 
Jesus. Registration and information of new   
Saturday RCIA begins now. Please use the link: 

https://tinyurl.com/RCIA2022HolyCross       

FAMILY ADVENT-URE : 4 DECEMBER 2021 

We are preparing our children to 
anticipate the coming of Jesus. 

We have built a manger in            
anticipation of the babe. 

We have sung the songs of Advent.  

Lets upload and share our effort.  

https://padlet.com/CHCcatechismpadlet/d3xvb1i7b6h2irhj 

Week 3 of Advent is Gaudete Sunday. 

Don’t forget to take photos of  yourself and your 
family and friends dressed in all things pink.   

CATECHISM REGISTRATION FOR NEW AND 
TRANSFER STUDENTS FOR 2022 INTAKE  
Catechism registration is now open for children age 5 
to 15 years old in 2022. Please click on the link below 
or scan the QR Code to register.   

https://tinyurl.com/HC-eCat-registration2022 

Catechism for Pre-primary and     
Primary level will start on 12/13 Feb 
2022. Children who are already 
attending catechism in the parish do 
not need to register. All L6 students 
going to Secondary 1 do not need to 
register too. Only new or transfer students from  other 
parishes need to register.  

Please email holycrosscatechism@gmail.com for 
clarification.  

CATECHISM REGISTRATION FOR                    
CHINESE CATECHISM 2022 INTAKE 
Catechism registration is now open for children 
aged 7 years old in 2022. Catechism will begin 
on 15 Jan 2022 

Time : Every Saturday 3 - 4.15pm 

Zoom: Online Learning 

Please Email:  holycross.ccst@gmail.com  

Contact :   9026 1727（Shirley）                    

  8113 6087（Irene) 

Happy 28th Sacerdotal Anniversary         

Fr. Robertus Sarwiseso         

(4th December 1993)    

Wishing him God’s         

abundant blessings.  
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200TH ANNIVERSARY MASS 

The 200th Anniversary Masses will be held     
concurrently across all 32 parishes of the        
archdiocese, beginning with bellringing across 
the island at 6.00 pm on Saturday, 11 December 
2021. This is the first time in our history that all 
32 parishes on this island will be celebrating 
mass concurrently in the spirit of one Church. 
Our parish will have a pre-Mass segment that 
starts at 5.30pm. Do come early for safe-entry 
procedure.  

PENITENTIAL SERVICE 

WALK-IN: Vaccination not needed 
Wednesday, 15 December                                        
11.40am (before lunch time Mass)                   
6.40 - 7.15pm (after evening Mass)  

Thursday, 16 December                                      
12.40 - 1.15pm (after lunch time Mass)         

VIA BOOKING: Vaccinated only (300 pax)        
Friday, 17 December 8pm 

CHRISTMAS   
*Christmas Mass booking will 
open on 14 Dec.*  

Friday, 24 Dec, Christmas Eve 
Vaccinated only                     
Caroling and Mass                    
7pm,  9.15pm (Mandarin),  11.30pm 

Saturday, 25 Dec, Christmas Day                
7.30am (NV - 50),   9.15am (Vaccinated – 300),   
11am (NV – 50) 

EVE OF SOLEMNITY OF THE HOLY FAMILY    

Saturday, 25 Dec - Vaccinated only                                                  
4pm (English), 6pm (Mandarin)                         
Sunday Mass timing as usual. 

31 DEC YEAR END THANKSGIVING MASS 
6.15pm (NV-50),  8pm (Vaccinated-300)  
10.30pm Year End Virtual Party 

‘REJOICE IN THE LORD’ @ ADVENT 
Join our project to bring our parishioners together 
during the season of Advent right up to the 2022 
New Year’s celebration. An Advent 
Padlet is prepared to facilitate your 
participation. Click on this link 

http://tiny.cc/holycrossyearend 
to participate in our programmes: 

Advent Intercessory prayers  

Register as an intercessor to pray for the needs of 
others, or as a petitioner to request for a prayer.   

Advent Thanksgiving & Resolutions for 2022 

Share how the challenges and opportunities in 2021 
have shaped you by posting your thoughts, thankful 
prayers, and resolutions for 2022 under the 
‘Thanksgiving for 2021’ and ‘Resolutions for 2022’ 
columns in our Advent Padlet. 

Let Us Pray for Each Other!   

Each time you pray for any of the prayer intentions 
and/or resolutions posted, click on the ‘Heart’      
reaction to let it be known that requests are being 
prayed for.   

A special rosary will also be held on 30 December 
from 8pm to 9pm for all the prayers received.   

YOUR CONTRIBUTION MAKES A DIFFERENCE 
 

Donation By PayNow:                                           

CHURCH OF THE HOLY CROSS  
UEN: T08CC4054D  (Indicate “Mass Collection”) 

FOR DONATION TO SSVP HOLY CROSS 

I) Via bank transfer to: 

Society of St Vincent de Paul 
Conference of The Holy Cross 

UOB 101-366-4582  

II) By cheque. Issue to :  

Society of St Vincent de Paul Conference of The 
Holy Cross (Please indicate UOB account 
number 101-366-4582 on back of cheque) 

III) Donation by PayNow: 

CHURCH OF THE HOLY CROSS: 

UEN: T08CC4054D (Indicate "SSVP”)   

Thank you for your generosity. 

http://tiny.cc/holycrossyearend

